
    
 

 
     

 
     

 
             

               
       

 
            

          
 

            
             

   

 
 
 
 

   
   

  
 

February 3, 2012 

RE: Dallas Horseshoe Project 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Attached is Addendum #2 to the Request for Qualifications that was issued 
December 9, 2011, as amended by Addendum #1, dated as of January 6, 2012 (as 
amended, (RFQ) for the above-referenced project. 

In response to industry comments and other information, this Addendum #2 amends 
the terms of the RFQ as noted in this addendum. 

The Texas Department of Transportation looks forward to receiving and reviewing your 
Qualification Statement and to working with the shortlisted proposers in the next phase 
of the procurement. 
� 

Sincerely, 

Kelly Selman, P.E. 
Deputy District Engineer, 
Dallas District 

Attachments 


